RUCKEL MIDDLE ScHooL PTO

RUCKEL PARTNERS IN EDUCATION PROGRAM

Dear Ruckel Partner in Education,

The teachers at Ruckel Middle School are working hard to prepare an excellent 2016-
2017 school year for our children. The Ruckel PTO would like to provide an allowance of
$250 to each classroom for the purchase of essential supplies. The goal of this program is to
provide teachers with the funds they need to purchase supplies and resources that can transform
their classrooms into vibrant learning centers.

To meet our goal, the PTO at Ruckel Middle School is asking you to consider being a
Ruckel Partner in Education by making a monetary donation of your choosing. We will accept
donations of any amount, from families as well as businesses. All donations are tax deductible.

Partners donating at least $50 will be designated Ruckel Bronze Level Partners. Bronze
Level Partners will be recognized as such on our website: www.RuckelMiddleSchool.com

Partners donating $100 or more will be designated Ruckel Silver Level Partners. Silver
Level Partners will be recognized as such on our website.

Partners donating $250 or more will be designated Ruckel Gold Level Partners, as your
donation will be enough to fund an entire classroom. Gold Level Partners will be recognized as
such on Ruckel’s electronic marquee, as well as on our website.

Partners donating $500 or more will be designated Ruckel Platinum Level Partners, as
your donation will be enough to fund 2 classrooms. Platinum Level Partners will be recognized
as such on Ruckel’s electronic marquee, as well as on our website and at home football games.

If you wish to be a Ruckel Partner in Education, please submit your check, payable to
“RMS PTO” and write “Ruckel Partner in Education Donation™ in the memo line. With your
check please provide the business or family name you prefer for recognition.

We are currently accepting donations for this program, and will continue to accept them
through the entire school year, but we ask that you consider donating as soon as you are able, so
that we will have the funds on hand to distribute to teachers.

Thank you for your support,

Martin Paul Whiddon
joanwmartin(@cox.net Ruckel Middle School Principal
RMS PTO President 2016-2017




